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 JODHPUR, RAJASTHAN – 342030 

 Date:  30.07.2025 
 NOTICE 

 Subject:  Examination Notice for the post of Assistant Audit Officer (Post Code - 5749) 

 In  reference  to  Advertisement  No.  IITJ/O(E-II)/2024-25/Non-Academic  Staff/57  dated 

 08.04.2024  regarding  recruitment  for  various  Non-Teaching  positions,  it  is  hereby  informed  that 

 the  examination  for  the  post  of  Assistant  Audit  Officer  (Post  Code  -  5749)  is  scheduled  to  be 

 held on Sunday, 3rd August 2025. 

 The  admit  cards  have  already  been  sent  to  the  registered  email  addresses  provided  by 

 the  candidates  in  their  application  forms.  Candidates  are  advised  to  check  their  spam  or  junk 

 mail folders as well to ensure receipt of the admit card. 

 In  case  any  candidate  has  not  received  the  admit  card,  they  may  write  to 

 recruitment@iitj.ac.in  for assistance. 

 All candidates are advised to take note of the above information and act accordingly. 

 -Sd- 
 Deputy Registrar 

 Office of Recruitment (Non-Faculty) 
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